

Ontario Association of Law Enforcement Planners www.oalep.ca

President
Kirsty Chubb
Barrie Police Service
kchubb@barriepolice.ca

Vice President Administration Mark Fortuna Niagara Regional Police Service mark.fortuna@niagarapolice.ca

Finance Director
Barry Horrobin
Windsor Police Service
bhorrobin@police.windsor.on.ca

Communication Director Susan Deane Toronto Police Service susan.deane@torontopolice.on.ca

Program Director
Tricia Watts
York Regional Police Service
1287@YRP.CA

Symposium Co-Chair Jim Adams Peel Regional Police Service james.adams@peelpolice.ca Ontario Police Memorial Foundation 6730 Davand Drive #1 MISSISSAUGA ON L5T 2K8

OPMF Charity #868 395575 RR0001

November 16th, 2015

To: Ontario Police Memorial Foundation,

Please find enclosed a \$100.00 cheque for the Ontario Police Memorial Foundation from the Ontario Association of Law Enforcement Planners (OALEP) on behalf of the Peel Regional Police Service.

OALEP provides a forum to enhance professionalism, training and networking for law enforcement planners across Ontario. At our 2015 Fall Symposium on November 9th and 10th, OALEP held our sixth Annual Report Award contest. It was decided by our Members that the award for the winning agency will be a donation to the Ontario Police Memorial Foundation.

According to the Ontario Police Services Act, Section 31, every Chief of Police shall prepare an Annual Report for the Board relating to the activities of the Police Force during the previous fiscal year. Reports were judged on their required content, layout, writing style, presentation of statistics, unique features and overall appeal. The Peel Regional Police Service was the successful recipient of the 2014 OALEP Annual Report Award, and this cheque is being forwarded on their behalf.

Would you please send a receipt of this donation to our Financial Directors attention, Barry Horrobin, c/o Windsor Police Service, Director of Planning & Physical Resources, 150 Goyeau Street, P.O. Box #60 Windsor, ON N9A 6J5.

Thank you for your commitment to remembering and honouring our fallen Officers.

Sincerely,

Kirsty Chubb, CHRL OALEP President

cc: Jennifer Evans - Chief of Police - Peel Regional Police Service